
The meeting was co-hosted by, Steve Lee of the Canadian Centre for Foreign Policy
Development and Ernie Regehr of Project Plouglishares at the University of Waterloo. Franidyn
Griffiths, University of Toronto,and Peter Jones, Privy Couricil Office also participated as
Canadian observers.

The experts were:
- John Steinbruner, Director of International Security Studies at the University ofMabryland,
- Charles Ferguson, Federation of American Scientists,
- Norwegian Jorn Siljeholm at the Massachusetts Institute of Technology (MIT),
- George Lewis, Associate Director of the Security Studies Program, MIT
- Briton John Garnett at Defence Studies, King's College, London,
- German Jurgen Scheffran of Darmstadt University,
- Russian Taira Koybaeva at Utah State University,

-Tom Grahamn, Second Chance Foundation, and
-Stephen Young from the Coalition to Reduce Nuclear Dangers.


